From:

"John Dalton" <john.dalton@daltons.info> <plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au>

To: Date:

10/11/2012 10:28 pm

Subject:

Submission on Epping to Thornleigh Third Track

Dear Sir/Madam,

In relation to the Epping to Thornleigh Third Track, I make the submission that the project should include a bicycle track running along the edge of the rail corridor. The bicycle track should be included in all the works for the railway line: cuttings, embankments, underpasses and overpasses. In this way the bicycle track will have an even and flat grade, be completely segregated from the road system and have excellent access to each railway station, allowing easy interchange with public transport.

Regards John Dalton

11B Somerville Road Hornsby Heights 2077 (02) 9987 0365